
Disclosure in accordance with section 2829 (2) (a) of the New York State Public Health Law Ownership of 

the facility 

 

The Methodist Home is a not-for-profit Corporation with governance under a Board of Directors. 

Please contact administration at info@methodisthome.org if you have questions or require additional 

information. 
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